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March 6, 2019 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:21pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull. 
 
Minutes for February, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $73,851.29. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that documentation has been sent to MD Dept. of Natural Resources to obtain the right-of-way for 
a water and sewer line across the railbed at the end of Antietam Drive.  
 
Mr. Levey discussed the Water Advisory Board meeting and FY 2018 true-up. He noted the change in staff in 
Boonsboro Town Hall. He said the delay in the true-up from December to February was because of a delay in the 
completion of Boonsboro’s audit.  
 
He noted a transition checking account, in Boonsboro’s control, in which all Keedysville water collections were 
deposited. Mr. Hull noted that the account was mandated by MD Dept. of the Environment for the duration of the 
Keedysville Water Treatment plant loan, but that loan has been paid in full. In the future, the water collection 
deposits will be deposited directly into a Keedysville account by the Boonsboro staff. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the portable generator that will service Boonsboro facilities and the Keedysville booster pump 
station is still being sought. He noted an estimated cost is $60,000.00. 
 
Dian Thomson said “Good job Barry!” 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:32pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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